
 

 

Dear Reviewers, 

 

Thank you very much for your feedback on our manuscript. We have made all the suggested changes for 

the format issues raised during the review process.  Thank you for your help and time during this review.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Ricardo 

 

Ricardo Cabello, MD 

Clinical Instructor of Medicine 

Hospitalist Division, Department of Internal Medicine 

University of Pittsburgh Medical Center 


